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On Land Trust conservation easements, landowners 
participate in designing the restoration plan for their 
property, and cost-share with the Land Trust by 
hiring the TCC to perform important restoration or 
maintenance work. Additional support for the crew 
comes from the Land Trust and its members, and 
Bainbridge Community Foundation. A grant from the 
Rotary Club supported our TCC equipment needs for 
ongoing stewardship of our lands.

Students aged 14 to 18 interested in the 2020 
TCC program are encouraged to contact Land Trust 
Stewardship Coordinator Andrew Fraser at andrew@
bi-landtrust.org. n
This summer we were lucky to have two intern crew 
leads, Mia Peeples and Johanna Rosenboom.
Johanna was glad to be back for her fifth year with the 
crew, and third year working as a Land Trust intern. 
Seeing how crew efforts make a lasting impact on 
properties has been very gratifying to her. She is heading 
into her senior year at Oberlin College, and hopes to 
graduate in 2020 with degrees in environmental studies 
and biology. 

Mia Peeples has worked on the Teen Conservation 
Crew the past two years and was excited to be an intern 
this summer at the Land Trust. She’s glad to be able 
to continue working with the TCC because she loves 
knowing that the work she is doing is helping restore 
native ecosystems. This fall, she will be returning to Rice 
University for her sophomore year, where she is majoring 
in civil and environmental engineering. She will also be 
interning on campus, restoring a native prairie ecosystem 
in Houston. 
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Meet a couple who are dedicated to 
helping make sure our future work is 
possible. Joyce and Alan explain why: 

“We have put the Bainbridge Island 
Land Trust in our will. 

We want to ensure that future 
generations of Islanders will 
experience the natural splendor of 
this beautiful place. The Land Trust 
is committed to protecting, restoring, 
and maintaining nature in all its 
forms on our Island and they deserve 
the support of everyone living here.  

We hope by allocating funds for their 
use when we’re gone, the Bainbridge 
Island Land Trust will continue to  
lead the way in Island stewardship.”

The Land Trust is fortunate to have 
support from dedicated members 
who want to ensure that our work 
protecting Island natural areas 
continues in perpetuity. Joyce and 
Alan recently joined an inspiring 
group of people who have enhanced 
their commitment to the Land Trust 
by making a planned gift, such as a 
bequest, a gift that pays income, or a 
gift of appreciated securities. 

Please join them in including the 
Bainbridge Island Land Trust in your 
estate plans. The future of our Island 
depends on it. For questions or more 
information about this opportunity, 
please contact Executive Director  
Jane Stone, jane@bi-landtrust.org, or 
call Jane at (206) 842-1216.
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quiz: on which land trust protected property 
is this huge western red cedar to be found?[                         ]
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